This Council notes that:

. This Council would like to put on record its thanks to our staff for the efforts
they have put in to get to work in the extremely bad weather and also our
appreciation of the services they managed to maintain on the Council’s
behalf. We would like to take this opportunity to wish all employees a happy
Christmas.

. All Council members would like to thank our retiring Chief Executive. We
would like him to know we very much appreciate the work he has carried out
on behalf of the Council. The fact that he has worked here for 24 years
shows a real loyalty and dedication to the job and that this has been greatly
appreciated by members. We would like to take this opportunity to wish him
and his wife a long and happy retirement.



